Mt. Vernon Airport Authority
Regular Meeting of the Board of Commissioners
Held October 13, 2009, at 6:00 PM

Present: Michael Ancona Chairman
Greg Martin Vice Chairman
Paul Dickerson Secretary
Gary Chesney Treasurer
Joe Bob Pierce Commissioner

Staff:  Chris Collins
: Mary Barnett-Johnson

Guests: See Attached

PUBLIC COMMENTS
There being none, Chairman Ancona moved forward with the meeting.

REPORTS
Minutes
Minutes were presented for the September 8, Meeting for approval. There being no
changes to the minutes, motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as
presented. Upon roll call vote, all were in favor.

Treasurers’ Reports
There being no concerns with the Treasurer’s Reports, motion was made and seconded to

approve the Treasurer’s Reports as presented. Upon roll call vote, all were in favor of the
motion.

Bills for Approval
There being no questions or concerns with the Bills for Approval, motion was made and
seconded to approve the bills as presented. Upon roll call vote, all were in favor.

CORRESPONDENCE
Mr. Collins presented a letter from the American Cancer Society regarding the use of the
facilities for the 2010 Relay for Life. The 2010 event is scheduled for Friday, June 4,
2009. Mr. Collins asked the Commissioners if they desired the American Cancer Society
Event Chairwoman to appear at a future meeting, or if they were willing, approve the
request based on the letter. Discussion ensued regarding the event. Motion was made by
Commissioner Pierce and seconded by Commissioner Dickerson to approve the request
based on the letter. Upon roll call vote, all were in favor.



